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DRAFT
Simsbury Tourism Committee
Simsbury 1820 House
November 15, 2010

1. Meetng called to order at 7:35pm.

In attendence: Liz Banco, Joyce Howard, Dominique Avery, John Hampton, Pat 
Carbone, Barbara O’Connor, Terry Boulton, Laurie Matczak, Paulette Clark 
and Kathy Oakes.

2. Minutes of October 18, 2010 reviewed and approved.

3. Old Business: 

A. Terry reported that the Foliage Tour will be up on the website, and 
Barbara reported that the Camera Club has an interest in providing the 
photographs.
B.Liz reported that we will expect to be involved once again in the 
Farmer's Market next year and stocking some of our materials on an ongoing 
basis.
C.Liz reported that Sue Bullock will let us know when the display board 
comes in at the Library.  Discussion of distribution of our literature at 
Library, Town Hall and Historical Society.  Fitzgeralds are selling our 
post cards and doing well.  Terry showed the literature on the History of 
Simsbury, Touring Places, Did You Know.and Dining.  In another week they 
should be ready for display.  
D.Cell Walking Tour of SImsbury has yet to happen, by group along 
Hopmeadow.
Approximate cost of $1,500.  On Cell Technology could send a rep to talk to 
the group.
 E.Paulette reported on Simsbury Celebrates and the venues.  Still looking 
for Gingerbread House contestants.  Horsedrawn carriage was cancelled.  The 
fireworks will be the finale. 

4. New Business:

A. Tourism Holiday Party will be on December 13th at 7:00PM at Arts 



Exclusive.
B. Dominique reported on the new 2011 meetng venues - list is being 
compiled.

5. Meetng adjourned at 8:45PM to accommodate management of our Host.

Submitted by Pat Carbone


